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Dr. Ioannis Pallikaris
University of Crete

Faculty of Medicine
P.O. Box 2208 

Heraklion Crete, Greece

March 3, 2010
Dear Dr. Pallikaris; 

On the occasion of the 20th Anniversary of the Vardinoyannion Eye Institute of Crete (VEIC) the Executive Committee of the ASCRS wishes to extend to you our salutations and commendations.

Under your guidance, the VEIC has made ongoing and substantial contributions to the body of clinical and scientific knowledge concerning refractive surgery. Of equal importance, you and the VEIC have actively disseminated your technology innovations and research through participation with ASCRS and other international medical societies, through training programs you run in Greece and overseas, through the Aegean Meetings, and your countless collaborations with institutions of higher learning and leading medical technology companies around the world. 

As any who are aware of global affairs, we are confident that Greece will successfully emerge from her current economic difficulties. Also, by this letter of commendation we would urge those with the ability to fund and otherwise support medical and clinical research to carefully consider the importance of keeping institutions like the VEIC, and by extension Greece, at the forefront of technological and clinical innovation. It is the VEIC and institutions like it, and preeminent scholar/clinicians like Dr. Pallikaris, who, by their accomplishments will attract investment and, above all, continue to advance science for the benefit of all humankind. 

Again, Dr. Pallikaris, we commend you on your life’s accomplishments and wish you and VEIC the greatest success in the years ahead.

Sincerely, 
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Alan Crandal, MD, 
President, ASCRS  

cc: Mrs. Anna Diamantopoulou Minister of Education, Lifelong Learning and Religious Affairs, anna@diamantopoulou.gr
Prof. Ioannis Pallikaris

University of Crete

Faculty of Medicine
P.O. Box 2208 

Heraklion Crete, Greece

March 3, 2010
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cc: Mrs. Mariliza Xenoyannakopoulou, Minister of Health & Social Solidarity, minister@yyka.gov.gr
Mr. Yannis Panaretos, Deputy Minister of Education, Lifelong Learning and Religious Affairs, deputy_minister_contact@ypepth.gr & deputy_minister_office@ypepth.gr
Mr. Vasileios Papazoglou, Special Secretary of Higher Education of Ministry of Education, Lifelong Learning and Religious Affairs, papazog@deslab.ntua.gr & v.papazoglou@ypepth.gr
Prof. Odysseas Zoras, Head of School of Medicine, ozoras@med.uoc.gr
Prof. I. Pallikaris, Rector of the University of Crete, pallikar@med.uoc.gr
David Karcher, Executive Director, ASCRS, dkarcher@ascrs.org 
